
From: Wayne Appleyard  
Sent: Saturday, April 08, 2017 7:37 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Solar collectors in front yards 

 
We at the Energy Commission would like to offer our assistance in looking at revising the zoning 
ordinance to address this issue. I" am not sure of the best way to do this (the EC working with the PC), 
but we have a fair amount of expertise on the EC regarding solar and would like to help. 
Thanks, 
 
Wayne Appleyard 
Chair fo the Energy Commission 
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